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This is such an astronomically terrible idea. Why should tax paying citizens give up 

our parks and sidewalks to people who do nothing but trash our beautiful cities? I can 

barely go downtown anymore without being threatened or harassed by a junkie or 

someone experiencing a psychotic break and you want to give them MORE leniency 

that what they already have? I paid good money to buy a house across the street 

from a nice park and I do not want to see it turn into a tent city in the name of false 

empathy. These degenerates need to be cracked down on, not given even more 

leniency to ruin what the taxpayers support.  


